
DELEGATION REQUEST 

Names of persons speaking: Chelsea Keene, President Kate Morrison, Vice 
President 

Organization you are representing:  Three Legged Dog Productions (Board of Directors) 

Primary purpose of the organization:   Musical Theatre 

Number of members: 10 

Subject matter:  
Three Legged Dog Productions has been long waiting to bring you a fresh new experience 
in theatre for the Comox Valley. We are thrilled to share with you our summer residency on 
the Comox Filberg Stage. A quartet of vocalists will bring you a selection of musical theatre 
hits, past and present: an evening filled with music, memories and much laughter. Chelsea 
Keene, Alexander Nicoll, Kate Morrison and Nathaniel Johnson will be accompanied by 
the talented Sean Mooney, on piano, and Beau Stocker, percussion. Beverage service will be 
provided through the evening by The Filberg Heritage Lodge and Park Association. This 
residency will run through the summer months of July and August, with three separate 
weekends (nine performances total) of unique entertainment! Throughout this pandemic, 
theatre has been greatly affected. It is our hope, as lovers of culture and the arts, we come 
out of this time stronger and more resilient than ever! This residency plans to be, in the 
purest form, a celebration of the arts we have so dearly missed! 

Specific request of the regional district, if any (i.e. letter of support, funding): 
Three Legged Dog Productions, a non-profit society, will undoubtedly require the financial 
support of our community partners. We come to you to ask for your help. We warmly ask 
for the Comox Valley Regional District's financial support, in the amount of $3000, to bring 
this musical renaissance to life, following the hardships of this past year in the arts 
community. For your support, we have many ways we will show our appreciation in return, 
the public exposure and advertising we can assure you, for your generosity. 
Three Legged Dog Productions would not be where we are, without the generosity and 
support of the entire Comox Valley and our patrons. We look forward to strengthening our 
community relationships and to, hopefully, thanking each and every supporter personally at 
The Filberg Stage this summer 2021! 



Three Legged Dog Productions

March 2021

Dear friends of Three Legged Dog Productions,

We hope you are well, as it has been a challenging time for us all.  Throughout this pandemic, theatre has been greatly

affected.  It is our hope, as lovers of the arts, that we come out of this time stronger and more resilient than ever.  In the

past, it has been our pleasure to present such shows as Guys and Dolls, Once Upon A Mattress and Jesus Christ Superstar.

We hope to continue to produce this high quality, thought provoking theatrical and musical entertainment and to foster

collaborative engagement in the arts and cultural community.  Like many of you, we are eager to return to the theatre in

whichever way we safely can.

And we believe we’ve found the way:  Three Legged Dog Productions has been long waiting to bring you a fresh new

experience in theatre for the Comox Valley.  We are thrilled to share with you our Summer residency on the Comox Filberg

Stage.  A quartet of vocalists will bring you a selection of musical theatre hits, past and present: nine separate evenings

filled with music, memories and much laughter.  Chelsea Keene, Alexander Nicoll, Kate Morrison and Nathaniel Johnson will

be accompanied by the talented Sean Mooney, on piano, and Beau Stocker, percussion.  Beverage service will be provided

through the evening by The Filberg Heritage Lodge and Park Association.  This residency will run through the Summer

months of July and August, with three separate weekends of unique entertainment, three shows per weekend. At present,

we anticipate 450 patrons in total attendance for this event, though we are hopeful to expand on this, should restrictions

loosen by Summer.

Moving forward with this exciting venture will be reliant on two key factors, safety and financial support. Of course, Three

Legged Dog Productions in partnership with The Filberg, will only go ahead in compliance with all provincial health orders

and Covid-19 safety protocols in place.  In addition, to bring our concept to fruition, Three Legged Dog will undoubtedly

require the financial support of our community partners. We come to you to ask for your help.  For our supporters, we

have many ways we can give back!  Here are some ways we commit to showing our appreciation in return, the public

exposure and advertising we can assure you, for your generosity.  For those interested, we will discuss, contractually, what

exposure will be given to each individual sponsor.

We warmly thank you for your consideration.  Three Legged Dog Productions would not be where we are, without the

generosity and support of the entire Comox Valley and our patrons.  We look forward to strengthening our community

relationships and to, hopefully, thanking each and every supporter personally at The Filberg Stage this Summer 2021!

Warmest regards,

Three Legged Dog Productions, Board of Directors
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